

North Elementary School Weekly Memo for Parents October 21, 2019

October 21-15 is Bus Safety Week. This week is designated to promoting school bus safety. This year's theme is "My School Bus, The Safest Form of Student Transportation!"



October 23-30 is Red Ribbon Week. 5th grade students will continue to attend the D.A.R.E. program, taught by Deputy Torres. D.A.R.E. program is focused on creating a climate where students are empowered to respect others and choose to lead lives free from

violence, substance use, and other dangerous behaviors.

Sunday, October 20

Bedtime Story by Principal Robinson 7:30 PM on NES Facebook Page (www.facebook.com/NESTigers)

BEDTIME STORY WITH THE PRINCIPAL

SUNDAY EVENING 7:30 PM

Join the live storytime on NES Facebook Page!

Monday, October 21

• 3rd grade awards - 8:30 AM

Tuesday, October 22 - Report Card Day

- NES All County Chorus meets in music room 7:40-8:05 AM
- 4th grade awards 8:30 AM
- 5th grade awards 9:15 AM
- Straight "A"s Golden Corral lunch (grades 3-5)
- D.A.R.E. in 5th grade
- NES Band Practice 3:15-5:00 PM (pickup from the parent pickup circle)
- Student Council applications will go home today!

Wednesday, October 23 - World Unity Day

- Wear orange today for World Unity Day
- 3rd and 4th grade field trip to Dolly Hand Cultural Center
- D.A.R.E. in 5th grade

Thursday, October 24

- NES All County Chorus meets in music room 7:40-8:05 AM
- District administrative team visits NES for classroom walk-throughs
- D.A.R.E. in 5th grade
- NES Band Practice 3:15-5:00 PM (pickup from the parent pickup circle)
- Gifted Open House (2nd and 3rd grade) 6:00-7:00 PM

Friday, October 25

- Health Screenings in grades K, 1, and 3
- School Board Workshop and School Improvement Plan presentation at NES 1:00-2:30 PM (Media Center)

Upcoming Dates

November 1 - Spooktacular Costume Party - no gory costumes please! Tickets are available at the front office for \$10 each.



School Reminders

- Tutorials on Florida Standards are available at http://www.floridastudents.org/. Check out these great resources for extended learning at all grade levels!
- The opt-out forms for health screenings were sent home earlier in October with students in grades K, 1, and 3. Please return the form if you do not want your child to participate. The screening will take place this Friday!
- Lunch and breakfast are free to all of our students! We encourage all students to take advantage of this wonderful program and start their day with a healthy breakfast!
- Reports concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or criminal activities, or the threat of these activities, can be made to appropriate public safety agencies and school officials using the following link: https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html

Let's make this a great week!

Go Tigers!

Dr. Tuuli Robinson

Principal of North Elementary School

Phone: (863) 462-5100

E-mail: robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us